
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 9th February 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, in science,  we learnt about the negative 
environmental changes that are causing some living 
things to become endangered and even extinct.  

In Art, children learnt how to  crayon resist  

watercolours to create fun repeating patterns. 

In maths,  we continued to consolidate short divi-
sion—2 digit by 1 digit and 3 digit by 1 digit.  

In English,  we rewrote the story of Journey and were 
able to create our own imaginary world for our 
character to step into! 

After half term, in DT,  we will starting our unit on 
money containers and we will be exploring a range 
of money containers and examining their features. 

In maths, we will start a new topic on length and   
perimeter. We will be learning how to calculate the   
perimeter of rectilinear shapes and polygons.  

In English,  we will be starting our new book on ‘The 
boy at the back of the class’. This is a Power of Read-
ing Unit which focusses on reading skills and com-
prehension.  

Important Dates /Reminders 

09.02.24: Half Term  

05.02.24 — 06.02.24: Parents Evening 

08.03.24: World Book Day 

25.03.24: Holi – Colour Run 

28.03.24: Easter Holiday Break (finish 12pm) 

Wednesdays: Wear the correct PE uniform. 

Fridays: All homework due.  Spelling test. 

Year 4 Gallery: 

Science ; Local trees 

 

             Child of the week: 

4 Redgrave: Natalie 4 Simmonds: Anshika  4 Farah:  Luca 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Dreams and Goals: In PSHRE this term, we will understand how it feels to have 
hopes and dreams and that sometimes they do not come true, and that this can hurt . By reflecting 
on positive and happy experiences, we will learn to counteract disappointment . We will make new 

plans and set new goals for the future by working out the steps to achieve them


